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Homedale School 

    District #370 

Memo 

To: Board of Trustees 

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director 

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal 

Date: March 2017 

Re: Athletic Director Report March, 2017 

All winter sports are officially over and spring sports are underway.   

Girls Basketball- The girls finished fourth at the SRV district tourney.  The varsity girls had a rebuilding 
year.  The JV and Frosh girls won their respective district tourneys. 

Boys basketball-  The boys varsity finished 2-16 on the season.  It was a rebuilding year as well.  The 
program has a lot of young talent.  Coach Mann is determined to work and develop the young players 
we have to hopefully having a competitive season next year.   

  

Wrestling-  The wrestling team represented Homedale well in both the district and state tournaments.  
Joel Padilla finished 5th in the state.  Shane Keller lost in the quarter finals. 

Spring Sports- Baseball- 25 kids, Softball- 28 kids, Tennis- 15 kids, Golf- 12 kids, Track- 47 kids.  That 
is a total of 127 kids participating in spring sports. 

 

 


